Dear Editor,

Please consider our original article, “Patient Satisfaction in Dermatology: A Qualitative Assessment”.  We hope this study will convey the significance of factors affecting patient satisfaction in dermatology. We appreciate your review and consideration of our work.  We request the following as reviewers:

Jeff Benabio M.D. – dr.benabio@thedermblog.com
Robert Brodell M.D. – rbrodell@umc.edu
Elliot Mostow M.D. MPH – emostow@neomed.edu
Alexa Kimball M.D. MPH – akimball@partners.org
James Zalla M.D. – jzalla@fuse.net
Chai Sue Lee M.D. – chaisue@yahoo.com
 
Respectfully,
Syed Ali, B.S
Student, Northeast Ohio Medical University
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